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August 20, 2013





Dear Gallatin County Board of Education, 





The Gallatin County FFA is requesting the use of a charter bus for our annual National Convention Trip on October 30th, 2013 to Louisville, Kentucky. We are requesting the use of a charter bus because we will be leaving at 8:00am and will require transportation at 4:30pm to dinner in Louisville, and transportation at 7:00pm to the KFC YUM center for the FFA concert. We will be returning about 1:00am. By using the charter bus we will have transportation readily available throughout the day as needed. 





Thank you for your time and consideration,





Katie Howell and Heather Hill


Gallatin County FFA Advisors
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